
   Katelyn, who is working on her bachelor’s degree in social work at 
Wayne State University, joined The Helm in September 2021 as its Social 
Work intern. An internship is part of her degree program.
   Katelyn’s responsibilities at The Helm include learning about the mul-
titude of resources available for older adults and to work with clients to 
direct them to the proper resources. As expected, it takes good listening 
skills to determine what is needed. Katelyn also assists with the Meals on 
Wheels program.
   “I appreciate the learning experiences and opportunities I am receiving 
at The Helm to help me become a proficient social worker. I learn so much 
when I am here.”
   Katelyn is expected to receive her bachelor’s degree in May and intends 
to continue work toward a Master of Social Work degree.
   When she isn’t studying or working at The Helm, Katelyn enjoys reading 
and being in nature.


